Lynda Courtney

Please deny the environmentally destructive permit for the hog farm close to the Buffalo River.
The Buffalo is a remarkable beautiful asset for Arkansas' beauty, recreation, environmental utopia
as well as its financial bonanza. Please don't sell out the public good for the private greed.



